


JOINT RESOLUTION OF THE GULF OF THE FARALLONES AND 
MONTEREY BAY NATIONAL MARINE SANCTUARY ADVISORY COUNCILS 

REGARDING OCEAN ACIDIFICATION AND WEST COAST NATIONAL MARINE 
SANCTUARY SITES 

 

 

Whereas, the Gulf of the Farallones and Monterey Bay National Marine Sanctuary Advisory 
Councils jointly recognize ocean acidification as a significant threat to the long-term 
conservation and health of sanctuary resources and qualities, warranting additional NOAA 
research, monitoring, education and outreach, and management action to reduce and mitigate 
its impacts.   
 
Therefore be it resolved, the Gulf of the Farallones and Monterey Bay National Marine 
Sanctuary Advisory Councils recommend that the West Coast Regional Office take a 
leadership role in coordinating ocean acidification monitoring with the Pacific Marine 
Environmental Laboratory, other research laboratories, and other interested parties.  
 
Therefore be it further resolved, the Gulf of the Farallones and Monterey Bay National 
Marine Sanctuary Advisory Councils recommend a coordinated approach to ocean 
acidification issues amongst all five west coast sanctuaries.  

 
 
 


